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Charlestown  

Community  

Primary School 

You must be in school 
each day for 8.45am! 

Friday 26th April 2024 

‘Are we nearly there yet?’  
 

We didn’t let a bit of drizzle stop us enjoying a busy day in Llandudno on Monday. Our Year 4  children boarded their 

coach for Wales with excitement and for some, the anticipation of their first day at the seaside. Of course, having spent 

two hours on the bus, we had to stretch our legs so what better than a run around on the beach? We all had lunch on the 

promenade and kept the very large seagulls at bay! One of our activities was to speak with passers-by, all of whom were 

very friendly, happy to talk to us and share just what had bought them to the seafront that day.  We were pleased to have 

lots of compliments about how polite our children are. A stroll up the main street gave us the chance to look at the shops 

that are in a seaside town and of course chat to some more people!  We spent some time learning and practising our 

skimming skills on the pebbled beach with lots of success and after 

emptying pockets of pebbles, we made our way to the beach to 

have a final run around before we boarded the bus back home. We 

were proud of our children for the  manners with the public and how 

they embraced the day regardless of the sun not putting in an     

appearance! 

Reminder!  
 

Monday 6th May is a bank holiday!  
 

School will be closed on this day.  

SATs Week! 

SATs week: W/C 13.5.24 
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Important dates    

coming up this 

half term! 

Bank Holiday - SCHOOL CLOSED 

Farm visit in EYFS 

SATs week  

Rounders at Abraham Moss  

Monday 6th May 

Tuesday 7th May 

Monday 13th May– Thursday 16th May 

Thursday 23rd May 

Attendance 

Reception 2 are the attendance 

stars for last week! 

Stars of the Week 

Ella (Team 12), Jack (Team 11),                          

Jamie H (Team 10), Kayla (Team 9),                            

Abbie (Team 8), Gwen (Team 7),                                    

Kayla (Team 6), Dakota (Team 5),                                    

Ajarat & Harrison (Team 4), Eesa (Team 3),                                         

Freddie (Team 2), Rocco S (Team 1),                                  

Faith (Rec 1), Ethan (Rec 2)                                 

Zaviyaan (Nur 1), Mayesha (Nur 2)                                  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Thank you to those of you who have attended 

our SEN drop-ins so far.   
Here are the dates for the next ones: 

Fri 7th June and  
Fri 5th July 

All sessions begin at 8.45 and finish at                   
10.15 -  you do not need to attend the whole 
session, call in when it is convenient for you.  

Team 10’s Focus Day with   
Into University! 

Coding Fun! 

SATs Week! 

W/C 13.5.24 

Breakfast club will be open to all year 6 children during 

SATs week! Get yourselves in early (from 8am) and have 

a good breakfast! 
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